
 
 

 

 

           Monday 24th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the Summer Term and to your child’s final term in primary school! The time has really flown 

by. 

 

As you know, this term is an extremely busy one as the children will be completing their SATs in Week 4. 

Further information about the SATs (and upcoming trips) will be emailed or texted to you nearer the time. 

Please do keep an eye out for these important messages. 

 

This term our learning will be based around two main themes. In our English lessons, we will be completing a 

variety of different writing outcomes related to these themes in order to ready the children for secondary 

school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework is given out on Fridays and is due in on the following Friday. Your child is expected to do their 

homework every week and will be bringing extra SATs revision homework home this term in their homework 

folder. Daily reading is a vital part of your child’s homework and they have a reading journal to record 

when they are reading. Please check this regularly to ensure that your child is reading.   

 

Our PE days continue to be on a Thursday and Friday.  Your child must bring in the correct PE kit (black 

bottoms, a white top and trainers) on these days.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  If you wish to discuss 

something at length, you can make an appointment to see me via the school office.  

 

I am most grateful for all the support you have given your child throughout this important year. I am 

extremely proud of what all the children have achieved and they should be very proud of themselves too.  

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs John (Year 6 Eastaugh Class Teacher) 

 

 Climate Change: Summer 1 

Science  Light RE  End of Life’s Journey 

Geography Plastic pollution DT  Puppets 

PE  Volleyball, Athletics 

 What the Dickens?: Summer 2 

Science  Light RE  Understanding Faith 

History  Victorian Life Art  Sculpture unit 

PE  Handball, Rounders 


